
Dear Parents/Caregivers;

Over the term, Kindergarten students will be participating in the subject Personal Development Health Physical Education.

Part of our school’s PDHPE program includes mandatory child protection education. Some of the content taught in child
Protection education deals with sensitive issues. The content will be taught in an age appropriate way.

The specific content is shown below:

● Feelings and body reactions
● Relationships and how people care for each other
● Names of body parts (private and non-private)
● Personal space (wanted and unwanted touch)
● Recognising and responding to safe and unsafe situations
● Strategies to stay safe, make safe decisions and ask for help

For more information about child protection education go to the Child Protection and Respectful Relationships education
section on the Department of Education’s PDHPE website:
https://education.nsw.gov.au/teaching-and-learning/curriculum/key-learning-areas/pdhpe/child-protection-and-respectf
ul-relationships-education. For further information, or if you wish to discuss any of the program, please do not hesitate
to contact the school on 4626 4577.

Telephone Interpreter Service If you need an interpreter to assist you to contact the school, please call the Telephone
Interpreter Service on 13 14 50 and ask for an interpreter in your language. The operator will call the school and get an
interpreter on the line to assist with the conversation. You will not be charged for this service.

Yours sincerely,

Mr Pope Mrs Lockhart Miss Bolwell, Mrs McKay, Mr Lalli, Miss Clarke
Principal Assistant Principal - Early Stage 1 Early Stage 1 Teachers
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